
I have attended NEC meetings by zoom. I continue to support our NFO in his activity’s role. I 
remain on NT&C Area committee as their Administrator. I continue to be an active member of 
our Group producing the programme and organising most of the events and attend and host 
Area events and a number of National ones. 
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